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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2009 10:42 AM
To: 'Jeremy A. Smith'
Cc: johnjay@jayphares.com; Peter McIntyre
Subject: RE: RO#02580_Groundwater Monitoring Report_10-29-09

Jeremy, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of results from the pilot study is extended to April 16, 2010. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Jeremy A. Smith [mailto:jasmith@aeiconsultants.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2009 10:17 AM 
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health 
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; johnjay@jayphares.com 
Subject: RO#02580_Groundwater Monitoring Report_10-29-09 
 
The subject report has been uploaded to your website. 
 
Jerry,  
 
Please note that in this report AEI has requested a six month extension for the pilot study activities previously due on 
October 16, 2009.  AEI understands that several extension request have been submitted, however would like to assure 
you that the pilot study activities will be completed prior to building occupancy.  At this time all tenants (including the Head 
Start day care program), have been relocated away from the former dry cleaning operation.  Pilot study activities are to be 
completed during building remodels which are planned to take place. However, the overall redevelopment of the property 
remains in the planning stages and has been delayed by several variables.  Once redevelopment plans are finalized, 
construction for the new tenants will begin and again, the pilot study activities will be completed prior to building 
occupancy.  Please let me know if you have any questions, and I apologize for all the delays. 
 
Thanks 
  
 
Jeremy Smith, REA II 
Senior Project Manager 
AEI Consultants 
2500 Camino Diablo 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597 
  
p. 925-746-6028 
c. 925-595-3156 
f.  925-746-6099 
www.aeiconsultants.com 
 


